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Mission Statement: 
Connecting all people to God by building bridges of caring, 
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Sunday, February 27, 2022 

Eighth Sunday after Epiphany 
 

With Reverend Vickie Hadaway 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 
 



Central UMC’s Worship Gathering 
February 27, 2022, at 10:30 am  

 

Welcome to our worship celebration!  
Please wear your mask while inside the building. 

Offering boxes are at the back on both sides of the sanctuary by the doors.  
We will not be passing the plates.  

 

CCLI License# 3999519 
 

 

 
Transfiguration Sunday 

 
PRELUDE Just a Closer Walk With Thee arr. DENTON 
  
BELL INTROIT Come Thou Almighty King  arr. B. KINYON  
 
WELCOME  
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 

One: The glory of God transfigures the everyday! 
All: The light of God transfigures familiar faces! 
One: At the heights of our worship, may God’s presence      
 shine through the commonplace. 
All:  At the depths of our pain and struggles,        
 may God’s presence give us courage and peace. 
One: May God’s light, shining in the face of Christ, illumine all our days. 
All: We have gathered to worship and celebrate the glory of God! 
 
*OPENING HYMN All Creatures of Our God and King UMH 62 vv.1-4 
   LASST UNS ERFREUEN 
 

TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS 
 
 

SCRIPTURE  Exodus 34:29-35 
 
CHOIR ANTHEM Be Thou My Vision arr. L. SHACKLEY
  
SCRIPTURE  Luke 9:28-36 
 
SERMON “Glory! Glory!”  
 
BELL ANTHEM Kum Ba Yah arr. J. WILSON

   
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE  
     LORD’S PRAYER 
 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
*CLOSING HYMN           Lord, Be Glorified TFWS 2150 
  LORD, BE GLORIFIED      
 

BENEDICTION 
 
 

CHORAL RESPONSE Kyrie TFWS 2275 
   NEW WORLD 
 

POSTLUDE   “Coro” (from “Water Music”) HANDEL 
  arr. BLAKE 
 
 

 

*UMH—The United Methodist Hymnal 
*TFWS―The Faith We Sing 

 
Organist: Pat Deatrick  Video Camera: Bob Vincent 
Liturgist: Marcia Jenkins-Ball  Ushers: Norb Bennin and Karen Sabatine 
Family Ministry Coordinator: Kay Miller Music Director: Cathy Wilkinson 
Admin. Assist: Sherry Ingham                   Pastor: Rev. Vickie Hadaway 
   
  
 

 
 

*Indicates please stand on your feet or in your heart.  
 

Footnotes: 
1. Call to Worship (slightly adapted) from Touch Holiness, eds. Ruth C. Duck & Maren C. Tirabassi. ©1990 by 

the Pilgrim Press. 
 
 

Financial gifts can be mailed to Algonquin UMC or Central UMC at: 
111 E. Spruce St., Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783. 

Office Hours:  
 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

 
 

Office phone: (906) 632-8672                                             Pastor cell phone: (708) 494-1877 
Office email: centralumc632@gmail.com       Email: Vickie.31.hadaway@gmail.com 

 

 
Announcements – February 27, 2022 

 

All are welcome to join an Adult Bible Study class. 
Sunday mornings at 9:15 a.m. Led by Ray & Diane Bell. Drop in! All are welcome. 

 

Wednesday mornings at 10:00 a.m. – “Invitation to the New Testament”. 
The class meets in the library. Led by Norb Bennin. 

 

Bell Choir Rehearsal - Wednesdays at 6:00 p.m. 
Chancel Choir Rehearsal - Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m.  
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Announcements – February 27, 2022 
 

 

Feb. 27  Youth Gathering – Ages 10-15  
   3:00 – 5:00 p.m. at Minneapolis Woods Recreational Hill-    
   Pick-up at 5:00 p.m.  

Cost of Sledding & Snacks provided. 
RSVP to Robin Myers - 906-632-0682, 
or Norb Bennin - 906-632-6392. 

 
 

March 2 –   Bible Study- 10:00 a.m. – “Introduction to the New Testament” -Library  
 
     Ash Wednesday Service for both Congregations at Central UMC 
    5:30 p.m. Light meal followed by age-appropriate activities 
 

    7:00 p.m. worship in Sanctuary  
 

    Lent Devotion Booklets are available.  
Please contact the office if you would like to receive one. 

Email: centralumc632@gmail.com,  or 906-632-8672 
 

 
March 6 -   1st Sunday in Lent 
   Worship with Pastor Vickie Hadaway 
   9:00 a.m. at Algonquin UMC 
   10:30 a.m. at Central UMC 
 

       

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 22 -  Methodist Men’s Night at Algonquin UMC 
   At 5:30 p.m. Join us for pizza dinner, good conversation,     
   a short devotional and of course a few laughs. Our hope is to    
   make this a regular gathering. Hope to see you there! 
   Please RSVP to Jim Atkins at 906-635-0150. 

 


